Bakersfield Californian

NOTICE OF FINAL DECISION
FOR THE ISSUANCE OF AUTHORITY TO CONSTRUCT AND
THE PROPOSED MINOR MODIFICATION OF FEDERALLY
MANDATED OPERATING PERMIT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control
District has made its final decision to issue an Authority to Construct to Taft
Production Company for Kitty Litter Manufacturing Facility located located at 950
Petroleum Club Road, Taft, CA, California. The project authorized modifications
to four natural gas-fired dryers for compliance with Rule 4309.

The District's analysis of the legal and factual basis for this proposed action,
project #1110782, is available for public inspection at the District office at the
address below. For additional information regarding this matter, please contact
Mr. Leonard Scandura, Permit Services Manager, at (661) 392-5500, or contact
David Warner, Director of Permit Services, in writing at SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY
AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 1990 E. GETTYSBURG AVE,
FRESNO, CA 93726-0244.



